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TOWN COUNCIL ROOM 

AUGUST 3, 2021 

	
AN	EXECUTIVE	MEETING	OF	THE	LONG	BEACH	TOWN	COUNCIL	AND	LONG	BEACH	BUILDING	
COMMISSION	CONVENED	ON	AUGUST	3,	2021	AT	8:09	A.M.		PRESENT	WERE	ALL	MEMBERS	OF	THE	LB	
TOWN	COUNCIL	AND	ALL	MEMBERS,	EXCEPT	JOE	JOGMEN,	OF	THE	LB	BUILDING	COMMISSION,	
BUILDING	INSPECTOR	LOU	MELLEN,	CLERK-TREASURER	BILL	DE	FUNIAK,	AND	TOWN	ATTORNEY,	CHRIS	
WILLOUGHBY	OF	BRAJE,	NELSON	&	JANES.			
		
	
SEVERAL	PENDING	LITIGATION	MATTERS	WERE	DISCUSSED.		PURSUANT	TO	INDIANA	STATE	CODE,	NO	
VOTES	WERE	TAKEN	AND	NO	OTHER	TOWN	BUSINESS	WAS	DISCUSSED.	
	
THE	MEETING	WAS	ADJOURNED	AT	10:39	A.M.	
	
RESPECTIVELY	SUBMITTED,	
	
		
BILL	DE	FUNIAK,	
CLERK-TREASURER	
	


